From: Ellen Angel
To: Penny Thompson

Subject: Re: Caribou City Council Meeting 08.26.2024

Date: Sunday, September 1, 2024 10:43:39 PM

Thank you. I appreciate it.

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone

Get Outlook for Android

From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>

Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2024 8:16:13 PM **To:** Ellen Angel <= angel@artifexae.com>

Subject: RE: Caribou City Council Meeting 08.26.2024

Good evening -

A meeting has not been scheduled yet.

I will forward Chief Saucier's email.

Penny Thompson

City Manager City of Caribou Maine (207) 493 – 5961 (direct line) pthompson@cariboumaine.org

From: Ellen Angel <eangel@artifexae.com> Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 4:25 PM

To: Penny Thompson pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: RE: Caribou City Council Meeting 08.26.2024

Hi Penny,

Can you send the Chief's list over?

Also, when you have your first committee meeting, can we zoom in? I have things we still need to discuss – we haven't really had anyone to fly things by with Chief Gahagan gone and no building Committee. So, it could be a very helpful meeting.

Thanks,

Ellen

Ellen Angel NCARB, LEED AP

Principal, Architect



T. 207.974.3028 **C.** 207.745.0237

W. www.artifexae.com

175 Exchange Street Bangor, ME 04401

"One should never impose one's views on a problem; one should rather study it, and in time a solution will reveal itself." \sim Albert Einstein

From: Penny Thompson < pthompson@cariboumaine.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 8:32 AM

To: Ellen Angel <<u>eangel@artifexae.com</u>>; Shelly Lizotte <<u>rlizotte@artifexae.com</u>>

Subject: Caribou City Council Meeting 08.26.2024

Good morning Ellen & Shelly -

Thank you both for coming to the meeting. I hope that you had a safe trip home.

Melissa from the Aroostook Republican has asked for the cost estimates and updated design. I see that the one-pager on costs is still dated 5-15-2024. Could we get one with a correct date please?

I searched my email last night and again this morning and I do not find an email with the revised schematic design. This is especially problematic as I am dealing with City Council members who accuse me of not passing along information about the project. If you could send over a digital copy of the design, that would be helpful.

Penny Thompson

City Manager
City of Caribou Maine
(207) 493 – 5961 (direct line)
pthompson@cariboumaine.org

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking on any attachments or links.]

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking

on any attachments or links.]